
Testimony opposing HB 2555


Since previous testimony/attention was drawn to the isolated incident where a crew boat in 
Oregon was broken by a boat wake, I feel it is important for the committee to be aware that crew 
boats are purposely fabricated to be very light weight and sit very low to the water. A quick 
internet search reveals that people have had their boats broken by only small wind waves while 
rowing in a lake. These photos are from an event in 2016 in British Columbia where two boats 
broke on the same day. 




